
 
 

Dear guests, 

due to the current situation, the following requirements must be observed when 

visiting our restaurant: 

 

● Wearing a mouth-nose-protection or equivalent from entering the house until 

leaving it  

● the general hygiene regulations (such as sneezing and coughing, contactless 

greetings) 

● the minimum distance of 1.5 m - always and everywhere 

● the contact restrictions, in particular (only contacts from members from a 

maximum of two households allowed) - two guests per table (no restrictions for 

members of a household) 

● given route description 

● the obligation to reserve (please order the food in advance in this context) 

● we will collect your personal data just in case to ensure traceability of a possible 

infection chain (at least the name and e-mail address or telephone number of a 

guest, whereby the confidentiality of the data is guaranteed - these will be deleted 

after four weeks) 

● notice that the time limit of the stay just takes 30 minutes »Therefore please 

pre-order the meals when accepting the reservation in order to save time 

● avoiding a conversation during the serving or clearing process at the table 

(necessary conversations are held at a necessary distance) 

 

 

Thank you for understanding and adhering to our guidelines! 

Stay healthy! 

 

Your Kaiserstück 


